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OVERVIEW   
In June 2021, Orange County Superior Court 
implemented an on-line/Zoom check-in pilot program. 
Due to the success of the pilot the Remote Check-in 
process is available in all Unlimited and some 
Limited/Small Claims departments. We are excited to 
announce that as of February 17, 2023, our mobile 
application will go-live to make the check-in process 
even easier!   

ENHANCEMENTS FOR THE COURT USER   
On February 17, 2023, the court will release an update to 
the on-line check-in process, which will now allow court 
users to check-in using their mobile application. To 
download the app, users can download OC Court Mobile 
application from their device’s applications store.   

  

When opening the app, the user will select the Civil option. 
From there, they will see:  

• Search Cases – used to look up cases in selected 
departments.  

• Calendar – to search for a case on a particular 
calendar.  

• Favorites – a list of case designated to favorites.    

• Video Appearance – select button to check-in on 
a case on calendar.   

After selecting Video Appearance, provide the Court 
Location, select the Court Department/Judicial Officer, and 
the current date will automatically populate.  Then click 
search.   

  
  

Once the calendar is brought up, select check-in under the 
case of appearance. Here you may also add a case as a 
Favorite. Then, check in as a party, attorney, or other and 
click on Check-in.  
  

     
  

When the Court is ready, the host will let you in the 
hearing.    
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